GIVE To U. J. A. Now

THE BULLETIN

Published by The Jewish Community Center of Staten Island

A Participating Member of the S. I. Community Chest



Vol. XXI — No. 14

TEVETH 13, 5710

Friday, December 22, 1950

CALLING ALL CHILDREN HOLIDAY PROGRAM TREAT

Mothers please note that December 26 is the big day. Bring your children to the J.C.C. for our annual holiday week program sponsored by the Womens Division.

TITLE—"Making Music is Fun"

PARTICIPATING—Margaret Graves of the Staten Island Symphony orchestra on the violin—Marianne Bushke on the cello—Joe Werb on the drums—Bobby Kuhn on the flute—Anthony Palladino on the clarinet—Gayle Wettindfeld, of the Staten Island symphony on the oboe—Mr. Roberts, of the Staten Island Music Center, on the trumpet, trombone, French horn, and tuba—Miss Eleanor Scoville, of the Richmond Institute of Musical Arts, at the Recorder—Anthony Polomeno at the double bass—Kenneth Goldin at the piano—Alvin Blum at the bassoon.

PLUS—the entire P. S. 30 band directed by Dorothy Swanson teacher of vocal and instrumental music at the school.

This group will show what fun children can have with music while the rafters ring. There will be a chance to vocalize too.

Mrs. Dolly Kuhn will M.C. the entire proceedings. Don't let your children miss this educational and very entertaining afternoon. Mrs. Dora Lipcon is the arranger, producer and vice-president in charge of everything.

The program starts promptly at 2:30. Admission is a nominal 25c.

U. J. A. DRIVE TOTAL \$114,000

Last Sunday morning 96 volunteer workers, using the Center as their base, conducted a house-to-house canvas on behalf of the United Jewish Appeal. Their efforts resulted in adding \$13,210 to the Island's total, bringing it to \$114,000.

All reports are not yet in, and further fund-raising activities are in prospect. In time, when all activities are completed, the campaign should exceed the \$150,000 goal hoped for by U.J.A. according to Dr. Bernard N. Cantor, Island UJA chairman, and Louis R.

iller, residential division chairman. Junday's house-to-house drive, which held annually, was carried out under the direction of Mr. Miller, Mrs. Milla

(Continued on page 3, Col. 2)

SHUT-INS GET C. I. T.'s CANDY DOLLS

Trying to put a little happiness and cheer into the lives of many of the sick children at the Willowbrook School, the Counsellors In Training are putting the finishing touches on lollypop dolls that they are making and will distribute to those less fortunate than themselves. The dolls will be distributed by the girls at vacation time as New Years gifts.

John Siano, well known to many as a star football player for Curtis High School, who at present is recreation director for the children, was very pleased with the project and assured the group that the lollypop dolls would be a bright spot in the dull lives of the children. Mr. Siano suggested that the lollypop dolls be given to the crippled child-

(Continued on page 4, Col. 3)

Vacation Week Programs Held At The Center

With many Islanders flocking home for the vacation week and hundreds of others getting a breather from their daily chores, the Center has scheduled several events for the holiday period.

Read these columns carefully for they may hold some hint as to an event or affair or special occasion at the Center which you will want to attend while you now have the time.

BUD LOU GENE TRIO TO PLAY HOMECOMING

The Senior Division homecoming party has turned into a Stockingfoot Dance. Sox are in order. There will be prizes in accordance with the theme; one for the loudest pair and one for the purtiest pair.

Music will be provided by the well-known Bud Lou Gene trio who always come through music "tres danceable."

The entertainment will feature a Kollege of Musical Knowledge (with prizes) along with various (but kept at a minimum) entertainers.

All in all it should be great fun, so why not join the crowd and come on down to the College Room, Dec. 26, at 8:30. The entrance fee is practically nil (50c stag, 75c drag) and the evening will be well worth the price. A share of the proceeds will be donated to the Jerusalem Y.

Don't forget, wear sox! Your shoes will be checked at the door.

CAMP REUNION
THURSDAY AFTERNOON

An afternoon of fun is planned for Thursday, Dec. 28, when the annual (Continued on page 3, Col. 2)